§ Choke Cherry Road
R-ckville, Maryland 20850 February 8, 1984
(301) 869-8010

SLNRC 84-0027 FILE: 0541/M-189
SUBJ: NRC Request for Information re

Callaway and Wolf Creek Preservice

Tnspection Programs

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cormission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket Nos. STN 50-482 and STN 50-483
Dear Mr. Denton:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our discussion with NRC of
January 25, 1984 regarding preservice examination (PSI) of the Callaway
and Wolf Creek High Pressure Safety Injection Systems. Callaway and
Wolf Creek PSI Program Plans presently indicate that the welds on the
suction side of these systems are exempt from preservice examinat ion on
the basis of pressure and temperature. In response to an NRC request,
reaffirmed during the January 25th discussion at Callaway Site, the
SNUPPS Utilities: i.e. Union Electric and Kansas Gas and Electric, will
provide for PT and UT examination of a 7-1/2 percent sampling of welds
on the suction side of the High Pressure Safety Injection System for
each Plant. A modification to Callaway and Wolf Creek PSI Program Plan
is in preparation to reflect this commitment and will be forwarded to
NRC shortly.

If you have any auestions regarding this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Very truly yours,
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o Seiken

Manager, Quality Assurance
SJ3/dck/24b5

ccC:

. Neisler/B. Little, USNRC/CAL
. Schum/K. Whittlesey, USNRC/WC
. Konklin, USNRC Region III

L. Koester, KGE

. T. McPhee, KCPL ol
. F. Schnell, UE W
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